
The Korčula Town Library  participated in a project by the EU „Youth in Action“
Programme: Sister libraries in action for Youth. The programme supports young
people and youth workers not only through financing their projects, but also by
providing information, organising trainings and promoting cooperation with partners
in Europe and beyond. The project  took place from 11.09.2012 to 14.09.2012 in
Piekary Slaskie, Poland. The libraries which have been invited : Arucas Municipal
Library – Spain, Iisalmi City Library – Finland, Kaunas County Public Library – Lithuania,
Korčula City Library Ivan Vidali – Croatia, and  organizer was Municipal Public Library
from Piekary Slaskie, Poland.

The cooperation between libraries involved exchange of experiences, expertise and
good practice between people active in youth work, as well as activities which lead
to establishment of long-lasting, high quality projects, partnerships and networks.


